
 

 

Sessay Church of England 

Primary School 
 

Growing together in love and learning 

 

If you are the parent of a child due to start school in September 2023 and would 

like to hear how we can give your child the very best start in their education 

please contact us. 

Miss Bennett 

Headteacher 

01845 501239 

‘A broad, balanced, active and ambitious 

curriculum for all pupils’ 
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